
The NEC Group is committed to maintaining high standards of food safety  
for our colleagues, clients, service partners and visitors.

To ensure we comply with relevant legislation and achieve our aspiration to exceed the 
legislative expectations, we will:

•	 Maintain an efficient food safety management system across our  
food supply chain

•	 Ensure that all premises in which we operate are maintained to a clean  
and hygienic standard

•	 Provide appropriate training for colleagues, to allow all team members  
to effectively exercise their responsibility to serve safe food to our  
colleagues, clients, service partners and visitors

To deliver these key principles we will ensure:

•	 All relevant colleagues comply with food safety procedures and that  
these are monitored on a regular basis to ensure compliance

•	 Comprehensive records are maintained to demonstrate that the food  
safety management system is being effectively implemented and verified

•	 A positive culture of food safety is encouraged

Colleagues will be encouraged to take personal responsibility to ensure that appropriate 
practices are always followed.

We will ensure that adequate resources are always available to achieve and consistently 
maintain high standards of food safety management and product safety.

This policy statement will be reviewed annually to ensure that it remains appropriate in a 
continually changing environment.
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